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Greetings from the Home Office of Macedonia World Baptist Missions. We trust this quarter’s update finds you 
doing well.  We have had a busy summer, for which we are thankful.  In June, we held our reFresh week.  This was 
previously known as our Orientation week.  We were blessed to host a record number of missionary families.  The 
Lord met with us during the class times, the evening services, and the fellowship time.  We pray that the mission-
ary families that attended left feeling refreshed and eager to continue on in the calling that God has placed upon 
their lives. 
As we host events like reFresh week and our Reach the World Youth Conference, it brings to light a great need for 
more space.  We mentioned in our last letter that we had some exciting news to share with you, and we want to 
do just that.  We would like to tell you about an exciting project the Lord has led us to move forward with here at 
our International Headquarters in Hoschton, Georgia.

Macedonia World Baptist Missions has been assisting local church-
es in getting their missionaries to the field since 1967.  This part-
nership is the reason we endeavor each week to use the tools God 
has given us to meet the needs of our missionaries and to provide 
the support their sending churches and pastors need and, in fact, 
must have to carry on the work of the Lord.
As Macedonia’s ministry has grown, so has the need for expanding 
our meeting and training facilities.  Currently, we are hosting the 
Reach the World Youth Conference annually with over 200 people 
coming to our campus to learn about opportunities for missionary 
service around the world.  We have also experienced cramped 
quarters during our training classes and meetings for our new mis-
sionary candidates.  In the past, we have rented temporary shelter 

in order to help meet this need; however, that has become not only expensive but increasingly impractical as well.
As a result of this, our Executive Board has decided unani-
mously to erect a covered pavilion to service these as well 
as other functions.  The pavilion will be located next door to 
our existing Training Center and will be built with the future 
in mind.  If the need continues to grow, the pavilion can be 
converted into an enclosed structure.
Thank you for your prayerful consideration.  Would you 
partner with us on our Pavilion Project?  We have included 
with this quarter’s newsletter a booklet that shares more 
information regarding our Pavilion Project.  Please do not 
hesitate to give our office a call if you have any further 
questions.  We look forward to hearing from you soon.
Again we want to express just how thankful we are for your part in reaching the world with the Gospel. Your sup-
port of the Home Office has an impact on every family serving around the world with Macedonia World Baptist 
Missions.


